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A Message from Ed Flavin, President 
 
Hello Fellow Turners, 
  
Congratulations to Theresa Ernst our new Vice President and to 
Peggy Crain our new Corresponding Secretary!  Thank you both for 
stepping up to help out. 
 
In memory of Conrad Kanies, his son Reid sent to us an old 1933 
booklet, ( 50 year edition ) that will be on display at the club.  A 
copy will be available to read in order to keep the original in good 
condition.  Also a $500.00 donation for the kitchen remodel was 
enclosed and a small brass plaque which will be fastened to the 
main floor bar rail where " Connie " sat and enjoyed his fish fry and 
friends.  A huge thank you to the Kanies family for their 
thoughtfulness and generosity. 
 
Connie was a big influence at the club.  His help with the revision of 
our constitution and by-laws to say the least is much 
appreciated.  Along with his constant support to the club.  He is and 
will be greatly missed. 
 
We are open for fish fry in the Rathkeller for members and guests 
on Friday nights.  So come on down!  Doug Anderson has been 
working his butt off to get the downstairs kitchen remodeled and 
keep it open at the same time.  Hard to do and even harder with 
little help.  Come on people let's step up and help Doug " get er 
done ".  We have a sign up sheet at the downstairs bar or call Doug 
to set up when you can help. 
 
Thanks to Jack Bucaro, Seth Thomas, Dale Thomas, and Theresa 
Ernst for putting our luau together.  Great job and very well 
done.  As always - good food, good drink, and a good time was had 
by all.  Thank you all for attending. 
  
With Turner regards, 
Edward Flavin - President 
 

A Message from Jack Bucaro, Bar Trustee 
 

Summer Bar Specials 
$1.50 Bud Light Platinum 

$1.50 PBR 
 

Check out our weekly drink specials.   
Join us on Tuesdays for “Spin the Wheel” night!! 

 
A Message from Seth Thomas, Club Manager 

Have an upcoming graduation party, wedding/baby shower an 
anniversary party?  Contact me to schedule a hall rental. Dates are 
filling up fast. 

A Message from Theresa Ernst, Vice President 
 

Fellow Turners, As already mentioned by Ed thank you to everyone 
who came to the Luau.  Thank you to Dale Thomas, Mary 
Schwartz, Joe Armintrout, Brian Gross and Dan Buss for helping 
with decorations, set up and clean up.  A HUGE thank you to Seth 
Thomas, Jack Buccaro and Mandy for the awesome food!! 

 
 

The Elgin Turner Golf Outing will be on August 25th at the Golf 
Club of Illinois in Algonquin.  The 1st tee off will be at 10:00 am with 
dinner following at the Elgin Turners.  The  cost is $55.00 
per person which includes golfing with cart and dinner (cash 
bar).   *** Deadline to sign up is August 17th ***.  Any questions 
please contact either myself at 815-790-9526 or Bill Genz at 630-
546-9573. 
 
Hope to see you at the hall! 
Theresa Ernst - Vice President 
 

A Message from Bill Genz, Kitchen Trustee 
 

Fellow Turner Members, I hope everyone's summer has been going 
well so far! I wanted to start off by giving a BIG THANK YOU to all 
that put in the time and effort into our Luau dinner. It was a GREAT 
TURNOUT, and how about that food, tremendous!  
 
There is a correction from July’s calendar: Country Fried Steak 
WILL NOT be cooked on Thursday August 9th by Bruce Scott, that 
will be cooked instead on September 13th. Our Annual Rouladen 
dinner will be cooked August 9th by Russell, the cost of the 
dinner will be $10/ per person. 
 
Lastly, I wanted to remind everyone that the Annual Randy Drews 
16 inch Softball Tournament will be held at the Illinois District 
Turner Camp September 8th & 9th. If you are interested in putting a 
team in the tourney, please contact me so I can get you the 
information that you will need. Volunteer Sheets are posted at the 
Club on the bulletin board. We need volunteers for the weekend of 
the tourney for the bar(remember you must be Basset or Tips 
Certified to serve Alcohol), grill help, ticket sellers, etc. 
 
If you have any questions in regards to volunteering for any of the 
above, please contact our new Vice President Theresa Ernst. 
 
Thank you & Gut Heil, 
Bill Genz 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1
 

$1 Burger  
 

$1 Eggrolls 
 

2
 

Open Grill 

 

3 
 

 
 

4
 
Lunch 11 – 3 

 

5 
 

 

6 
 

 

7 
 

Spin the  
Wheel Night! 

 

$.50 Wings!  

8
 

$1 Burger  
 

$1 Eggrolls 

9
 

Our Annual 
Rouladen 

 Dinner!!
Cooked by 

Russell 

10 
 

 

11
 
Lunch 11 – 3 

 

12 
 

 

13 
 

 

14 
 

Spin the  
Wheel Night! 

 

$.50 Wings! 

15
 

$1 Burger  
 

$1 Eggrolls 

16
 

Open Grill 

 

17 
 

 

 

18
 
Lunch 11 – 3 

 
  

19 
 

 

20 
 
Board Meeting 

6 PM 
 

Membership 
Meeting 8 PM 

 

21 
 

Spin the  
Wheel Night! 

 

$.50 Wings! 

22
 

$1 Burger  
 

$1 Eggrolls 

23
 

Open Grill 

 

24 
 

 

 

25
 
Lunch 11 – 3 

 

26 
 

 

27 
 

 

28 
 

Spin the  
Wheel Night! 

 

$.50 Wings! 

29
 

$1 Burger  
 

$1 Eggrolls 

30

Steak 
 

Dinner 
 

31 
 

 
 

1
 
Lunch 11 – 3 

 

2 
 

 
 

3 
 

 

4 
 

Spin the  
Wheel Night! 

 

$.50 Wings! 

5
 

$1 Burger 
 

$1 Eggrolls 

6
 

Open Grill 

 

7 
 

 
 

8
 
Lunch 11 – 3 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Happy Birthday Elgin Turners!    
Brandon Adams 8/31, Richard Becker 8/25, Bill Braun 8/9, Jack Bucaro 8/22, Kevin Dahm 8/10, Kyle Dimberg 8/18, Carl 
Eckman 8/14, Theresa Ernst 8/28, Ben Flavin 8/23, Meta Garand 8/19, Dan Graham 8/31, John Griffin 8/2, Linda Hilder 
8/11, Robert Hirth 8/31, Tim Kennnelly 8/9, Randy Klemm 8/4, Chris Kovac 8/8, Charles Krapp 8/7, Kam McGavoc 8/22, 
Keri Macari 8/22, Kerry Puls Jr 8/9, Barb Roth 8/1, Ron Ruhl 8/17, Richard Schnell 8/24, Jon Sensor 8/16, Ashley 
Stevenson 8/25, Jim (Gov) Thompson 8/31, Jean Williams 8/27, Gordon Zaeske 8/18 
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FRIDAY SUMMER FISH FRY MENU 
 
From the Surf: 
 
All you can Eat Fish Fry Dinner, Fried Haddock, Perch, or both  8.89 
 
2 Piece Baked Haddock w/drawn butter (Additional Pieces $1.49)  7.99 
 
10 Piece Jumbo Shrimp Dinner (1/2 order 6.29)     8.89 
 
Combo Platter: 
 
Includes 1 Piece Haddock, 1 Piece of Perch, 4 Shrimp    8.89 
 
Chicken: 
 
4 Piece Fried Chicken Dinner        6.49 
 
8 oz Grilled Chicken Breast Dinner       6.83 
 

NO TO GO CONTAINERS WILL BE GIVEN FOR ALL YOU CAN EAT DINNERS 
 

DON’T FORGET TO ASK OUR CLUB MANAGER FOR HALL RENTALS! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


